

PERC PAN-EUROPEAN TRADE UNION COUNCIL CRE CONSEIL REGIONAL EUROPEEN ВЕРС ВСЕЕВРОПЕЙСКИЙ РЕГИОНАЛЬНЫЙ СОВЕТ

Bd. du Roi Albert II, 5. Bte 1, B-1210 Bruxelles Belgique Tel +32 (0) 2224 0321 Fax +32 (0) 2201 5815 E-mail perc@ituc-csi org

> To all Members of the ITUC Pan-European Regional Council

By e-mail

PERC/GG/pw

17 June 2008

Dear Colleagues,

In line with the ITUC action day on 7 October 2008 - WORLD DAY FOR DECENT WORK - we are drawing your attention to the PERC activities which can facilitate the preparation of individual and joint actions to use the opportunity to raise your concerns and promote your policies within a broad global mobilization effort.

As announced already, following the decisions of the Executive Committee, the PERC will organise its Summer School/Discussion Forum in Budapest from 1 to 3 September where the issue of the actions on 7 October 2008 in the PERC region will be on the agenda. In the meantime, any ideas and proposals for their own or joint activities by PERC members are highly welcome and will be immediately put on the PERC website (http://perc.ituc-csi.org) and disseminated in the PERC Newsletter to inspire others.

Looking forward to a creative discussion in Budapest and effective actions on the WORLD DAY

FOR DECENT WORK,

Lucius

Yours fraternally,

Mikhail Shmakov President, PERC

John Monks

General Secretary, PERC



European Trade Union Confederation (ETUC) Confédération européenne des syndicats (CES)